
Subject Line: Drive-through PCR Testing with Brio Clinic

Dear Echo Horizon Parents/Guardians,

First and foremost, thank you all for getting your children tested and sending us the results prior
to the first day of school.  We had 100% negative tests submitted!

Our biweekly drive-through PCR Covid-19 testing will begin on Monday, September 13.
Our provider will be Brio Clinic. Please click here to find the forms that will need to be filled out
prior to testing.

If you plan on testing with us using our Brio Drive through, please RSVP using this link. If you
are choosing to test on your own, we will need the negative test result sent to us as promptly as
possible, with a deadline of Thursday, September 16th.

Testing will happen in the faculty lot right after regular afternoon carpool is over. We will
need a few minutes to set up, so we will close the gate briefly. Please do not come early as we do
not want the testing lines and the carpool lines to mix. Remember that we are testing until 5pm,
so consider picking your child up and then running an errand or heading to the park for a
snack/to play, before coming back to the line.

Once in line, there will be three quick stops: First, an Echo Horizon staff member will check
your paperwork. Then, you will move forward and be checked in by a Brio nurse/staff member
who will ask for your insurance card and patient information. Finally, after being processed, you
will proceed forward to where a Brio nurse will take your child’s nasal swab. The whole process
once you get to the front of the line should only take about 5-7 minutes.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me or Nurse Tiffany Paulsen if you have any questions.

Best,

Peggy, your humble CCO (Chief Coronavirus Officer!)

https://www.echohorizon.org/Page/5856
https://forms.gle/DjzsQAV84D9cSnoE7

